Red Class End of Term Newsletter — 18™" December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
We are at the end of our first term together and what a wonderful term it has been.

This week we have been celebrating Christmas by writing and making Christmas cards, singing carols, making
hats to wear to Christmas dinner, watching a pantomime, and celebrating Jesus’s birthday with a special party.
We have sung, danced and played games. It has been lots of fun.

We are so proud of all the children in Red Class. It has been wonderful to watch friendships blossom, engaged
learning and the children growing in confidence.

Next term our learning will be based around the theme of Traditional tales.

We would like to take this opportunity to say a heartfelt thankyou for our cards and generous gifts. We
really appreciate your kindness, thank you.

Please spend time over the break, reading, playing games and having fun.
We wish you a very happy and holy Christmas filled with joy and love. Enjoy a restful and relaxing break.

Best wishes,

Miss May, Mrs Brotherton and Mrs Webb




